Messages for Remittance Advices dated February 9, 2023 – February 16, 2023
	TO: Outpatient Behavioral Health Services (OBHS) Agencies
	RE: notice of rule making— Notice To End Supplemental Supports For OBHS Providers

	The Department of Human Services, Division of Developmental Disabilities Services, announced a public notice period of 30 days notifying Qualified Behavioral Health paraprofessionals employed by Outpatient Behavioral Health Service (OBHS) Agencies that an exception established due to COVID-19 will end on 
March 2, 2023.

Specifically, the Division received both federal and state authority to allow OBHS Agencies to perform Supplemental Supports. Supplemental Supports is a service housed under the Community and Employment Supports Waiver (CES) that is paid by a PASSE. The exception allowed a different provider type to provide the service. Act 624 of 2021 mandated that this exemption remain in place until December 31, 2021, or the end of the public health emergency that began on March 11, 2020, by Executive Order. Effective January 17, 2023, all COVID-19 related Executive Orders were repealed. Therefore, no state authority exists.

	TO: all providers
	RE: CLIA Waived Codes with MOD QW

	The following procedure codes have been updated retrospectively to be CLIA Waived: 86328 QW, 87426 QW, 87428 QW, 87635 QW, 87636 QW, 87637 QW, 87811 QW, 0240U QW, 0241U QW and U0002 QW. There will be a mass adjustment in the upcoming weeks.

	TO: hospital and rehabilitative hospital providers
	RE: MUMP Reinstated 1/1/2023 - Inpatient Claims Denied in Error

	The Medicaid Utilization Management Program (MUMP) was reinstated January 1, 2023. MUMP was inadvertently set up to process using the “From Date of Service (DOS) 1/1/2023 and after” instead of the correct “Admission date of 1/1/2023 and after.” The fix is in progress and anticipated to go into the MMIS on 3/28/2023 (or sooner).  Claims analysis will determine if any claims denied inappropriately and should be reprocessed.

	TO: Federally Qualified Health Center (FQHC) and rural health clinic providers
	RE: MAT Services - RHC and FQHC Rate Fix

	Medication Assisted Treatment (MAT) Services Rate fix for RHC/FQHC providers went in on 2/9/2023. There will be a claims analysis in the upcoming weeks.


Thank you for your participation in the Arkansas Medicaid Program. If you have questions regarding these messages, please contact the Provider Assistance Center at (800) 457-4454 toll-free or locally at (501) 376-2211. Remittance Advices can be found using Search Payment History on the Arkansas Medicaid Provider Portal at https://portal.mmis.arkansas.gov/ARMedicARChliaid/Provider.
